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From: Roald Harr <roald48@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:52 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

David Stawick,

I as well as the silent majority in America are against this increase in the leverage in
retail Forex customer accounts which would be subject to a 10-to-1 limitation,"” which
means 10:1 leverage would be the maximum amount allowed for Forex traders in the
u.s.

Stop hindering the American people from making money by raising the maximum
amount of money needed in their account. 85% of Americans wouldn't have that kind of
capitol in their account, killing another American dream to make money while investors
outside of America aren’'t restricted.

Roald C. Harr
RIN 3038-AC61

In God We Trust
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